
Can You Help SHH?
SHH was established in 2001 by a group of women whose objective was to raise funds 
for Four local Hospices. This is done by arranging events in the Chiltern Villages. At the 
moment the small committee is made up of members from Speen and North Dean. 
SHH would like to include the wider area with women joining offering new ideas for 
fundraising and support at the events arranged. If you would like to get more involved 
with SHH please contact me as we would really want more people from the local Chiltern 
Villages to help us.    
Why not check us out and see what we do, just go to https://www.shh-shop.org/Speen_Helping_
Hospices_About_Us.htm 

Contact Gráinne Suter – Chair SHH grainnesuter@googlemail.com or 07778803260. 

Annual Christmas 
Market at Speen 

Saturday 16th November 

Speen Chapel Hall, HP27 0SP at Speen 

11.00 to 4pm. 
This is a very well attended market 
with a wide range of stall holders! For 
example ªsilversmith with a beautiful 
range of silver jewellery ªa candle 
designer ªnew designs in Christmas 
decorations ªluxury chocolates, ªTom 
Ford ªEstee Lauder and Jo Malone 
skincare and other products ªresin 
art ªmacramé gifts ªdried flower 
pictures and of course, the ever-popular 
ªhomemade cake stall and much more 
including ªChristmas cards ªtombola, 
tickets for the Christmas hamper. 

Full details of the Christmas Market can 
be found at www.shh-shop.org 
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